
Ripco Credit Union members are invited to attend this year’s virtual
Annual Meeting. At this meeting, Ripco’s Chairman of the Board,
Board of Directors, and the Credit Union President/CEO will report on
the financial state of the Credit Union and share information on other
topics of interest to the Credit Union’s member/owners.

Three Directors will be reappointed to the Board by acclamation, as
no nominees were presented to challenge the incumbents. The Board
Members renewing their three-year terms are Maggie Steffen
(Secretary), Heather Schallock (Treasurer), and Grace Nash, DC. 

The meeting will be held via telephone conference. A registration link
will be available online at ripco.org at least two weeks prior to the
virtual event. Members may also call the Credit Union at 715-365-
4800 (1-877-365-4800) for registration and participation instructions.

 

PRIVACY NOTICE – Federal law requires us to tell you how we collect, share and protect your personal
information. Our privacy policy has not changed and you may review our policy and practices with

respect to your personal information at ripco.org, or we will mail you a free copy upon request if you call
us at 715-365-4800 (toll-free at 1-877-365-4800). You may also email your request to ripco@ripco.org,

and we will be happy to send a return email with a PDF of our Privacy Notice attached
 

To review our current Privacy Policy now you may click this link >>> 

Ripco Credit Union - 89th Annual Meeting
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Please remember to always provide us with your current and accurate contact information. We can serve
you best when we have BOTH your correct postal mailing address and your correct email address. If you
use online banking, we need a valid email address to notify you of personal information changes and other
account events; if you’re enrolled in e-statements, an accurate email address will ensure that you receive
your e-statement notifications and other important information. Please be sure to let us know if your postal
or email address changes. 

Simply update your personal information via It’s Me 247, stop in to either branch office, or drop us an email
(including your old and new email addresses) to ripco@ripco.org. For your protection and account
security, we ask that you do not include your Ripco account number when emailing us. All address change
requests via email or telephone will be subject to verification. Thank you!

IS YOUR ACCOUNT INFORMATION ACCURATE?

Learn More HereRegister Here Now
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https://ripco.org/loanpay-xpress.html
https://www.communityresourcefinder.org/ResourceView/Index?id=2152046&profileDefinitionId=93&fbclid=IwAR1SSgLvd3omr5BTVQMwV6gzHfm4P-F5vObAWXbZqONxcL6l0o-s3_0tCic
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https://www.facebook.com/ripco.org/


message from the presidentmessage from the president
Hello Ripco Family! It’s hard to believe that it has been over a year now since the
World Health Organization declared the COVID-19 outbreak a pandemic. It’s been a
challenging journey for many of us - especially for those who have lost loved ones. 
Our hearts go out to everyone who has suffered greatly during this time. I look forward 
with optimism to a new year and the hope that the continued distribution of the vaccine
will help us regain some sense of normalcy.

 
As of March 8th, our lobbies at both the Rhinelander and Eagle River branches have been open and ready to serve
members. We recognize that in the past year our branches had been mostly closed, and we served members primarily
through our drive-ins, by means of night drop and by our many digital and online banking services. We did see members
by appointment only for more complex transactions. Please know that we have missed seeing all of you in our lobbies!
The closure decisions were made for the safety and health of our members and employees, which is always our primary
concern. 

I want to take a moment to thank each and every one of you for your patience and understanding during this time. Not only
were we dealing with the pandemic, but as you may have noticed at our Rhinelander branch, we have been under major
construction since July of last year.This is the largest construction and renovation project in Ripco’s almost 90-year
history. We have added on about 3,700 square feet and completely remodeled the remaining 16,500 square feet of our
building. This puts our total square feet just over 20,000, and we are happy to let you know that we are winding down to
completion. We estimate the project to be mostly finished sometime in May. We will then be replacing the entire parking lot
and finishing up with outside landscaping.

This project has been a major undertaking and we know that our members in Rhinelander have had to contend with the
challenges of this construction. For example, we know you had to walk up to our usual outside drive-up access ATM for
about six months. Fortunately, winter didn’t hit us too hard this year and we were able to bring back access around the first
of the year. We recognize all the inconveniences our members have had to contend with – especially the longer wait times
in our drive-in. We can’t thank you enough for adapting and working through the frustrations of this temporary situation.

I’m happy to report that the feedback we’ve been hearing from our member-owners has been outstanding, with
overwhelming support of this construction project. Several members have told us - and I quote - “I’m proud to be a Ripco
member.” So many of you have expressed enthusiasm and tremendous compliments related to this project, and that truly
warms our hearts. The entire reason the Ripco Board of Directors approved this project was to meet your needs. We look
forward to the day we are able to invite you to a grand opening celebration, and a return to more normal way of life, when
we can greet our member-owners and see your smiling faces!

I’m also pleased to announce that your credit union achieved excellent earnings for fiscal year 2020. This is certainly a
“win” considering the economic and financial challenges presented in 2020.  Ripco remains financially sound. To hear
more details and learn all we’ve been diligently working on behind the scenes, I invite you to join us by phone for our 89th
Annual Meeting on Tuesday, April 20th, at 6:00 p.m. Watch for information on our website and Facebook page for call-in
instructions.We hope you can make it!

In closing, thank you so much for your membership with Ripco. We appreciate the opportunity to serve you, and I wish you
and your family health and safety as we patiently navigate our way through this pandemic.If you have any feedback and
suggestions on how we can continue to best serve you, I welcome it. You can reach me by email at lizae@ripco.org or by
phone at 715-365-4866. We recognize you have a choice on where you do business, and we will continue our work to
maintain your trust and ensure that Ripco Credit Union will always be your credit union.

Liza Edinger, President/CEO

mailto:lizae@ripco.org


Watch out, Ripco Family…. the scammers and 
the fraudsters are working overtime! Recently 
we’ve received an unusually high number of 
phone calls and visits from members who’ve 
been targeted by some very smooth, very BAD
actors. These criminals are trying to intimidate
and trick unsuspecting people into parting with 
their money in countless creative ways. It’s
possible that we’re seeing this spike right now 
because many people are receiving tax
refunds and stimulus payments, and the crooks
want to take every advantage of this opportunity
to do their evil deeds.

If you’ve been contacted by anyone who demands payment for anything you don’t have 100% knowledge of or
anyone who tells you that your computer/personal information has been compromised, it’s very probable that you are
being targeted by a scammer. We’ve had multiple reports of callers claiming to represent Microsoft, Norton or other
computer security related businesses…. these calls are also bogus scams…. Microsoft and Norton will not initiate a
phone call to you. 

If you are ever threatened by someone who claims to be in law enforcement or the government or the IRS, it is
99.99% sure to be an attempt to steal your money.  If you are threatened that the police (or the “cops” as they are
most-often called by the scammers) will be coming to get you if you don’t cooperate with their demands, don’t believe
them for even a minute. That will not happen, and we encourage you to contact local authorities to report any
threatening incident. 

Please be careful – don’t be victimized by these criminals. End the threatening call immediately. Make a note of the
phone number if you have caller ID, and if they call back, don’t answer the phone. We encourage you to call us and
talk it through before you ever consider accepting/depositing a check you weren’t expecting, and never ever pay
anyone you don’t know - for a bill, a fine,” past due taxes” or for the purchase of an item you haven’t inspected and
taken into your physical custody.

Know that as your trusted Credit Union Family, all of us at Ripco are concerned with your financial and overall
welfare. Let us know if you’ve been a target of a fraud/scam, and we’ll be happy to discuss your options for additional
security on your Ripco accounts. 

If you request a cash or wire transfer transaction that is out of your normal behavior pattern, please do not be
offended when we ask you for additional information as to your intended use of the money. Also – please do not see
our scrutiny of deposited checks or other items as nosiness or mistrust of you…our staff is trained to watch for any
indication that something may not be quite right.
 
We care…and we’re here to help.

Fraud Alert-Recent Scam Attempts




